
 

 

British Karate Kyokushinkai 1965 – 2023   

BKK Newsletter 
What’s happening in the British Karate Kyokushinkai? 

 
Tournaments and Courses 

 

GB Clicker & Clicker Referees Course 
3 June – NSC Arena, Belton Road West, 

Loughborough, LE11 5XH 
 

Welsh combined Clicker and Kata Squad 
10 June – Mountain Ash Dojo, Abercynon 

Community Primary School, Abercynon, RCT, 
CF45 4SU 

 

GB U18 Cadet/Junior Squad Training  
11 June – Crawley Dojo, Hut 25, Tilgate Drive, 

Crawley, RH10 5PH 
6 August – Venue TBC  

 

England Clicker Squad 
17 June - Crawley Dojo, Hut 25, Tilgate Drive, 

Crawley, RH10 5PH 
 

England Kata Squad 
18 June –Venue TBA 

 

Knockdown Referees Course 
1st July - Zoom 

 

England Vs Wales  
8 July - Foakes Hall, 47 Stortford Road, 

Dunmow, CM6 1DG 
 

Summer Camp 
Wednesday 23rd to Saturday 26th August. 

Royal Russell School, Coombe Lane, Croydon, 
Surrey, CR9 5BX 

 

Black Belt Grading at Summer Camp 
Wednesday 23rd August 

 

British Open and Cup of Europe 
7 October - K2, Crawley 

 

Clicker Tournament 
12 November - Northcroft Leisure 

Centre, RG14 1RS. 
 

 

BKK Welsh Open 
 

The BKK Welsh Open was held on the 20th 
May and was a huge success. 40 clubs 
from 14 Organisations took part. Full 

results are on the BKK website. 
 
 

 

Chaiman’s Message 
  

Dear BKK members, 
 
The Welsh Open Tournament last month 
was a fantastic event with 230 competitors 
from 14 different associations. Our 
congratulations go out to our organisers 
Chris Davies, Gareth Jones, and their 
helpers for a successful tournament. 
 
As always, we have a busy calendar to look 
forward to throughout the coming months, 
so as we enter the summer season please 
check the newsletter and media channels for 
regular updates. 
 
Our summer camp this year is offering some 
new instructors, book your place via the 
BKK website – places are already going fast. 
l and the instructors will look forward to 
seeing and training with you all there.  
 
Those of you who are training towards 
forthcoming gradings, please make sure you 
get your applications to Shihan Liam in a 
timely manner.  
 

Shihan Alex Kerrigan (8th Dan) 
 

 

Summer Camp 2023 
 

Wednesday 23rd to Saturday 26th 
August. 

Royal Russell School, Coombe Lane, 
Croydon, Surrey, CR9 5BX 

Bookings are open on the BKK website 
Minimum age: 8yrs 

 

 

General Grading 2023 
 

4th Kyu and above. Grading application 
forms can be downloaded from the BKK 
website in the ‘downloads’ section.  

 
 
 

 

 
British Open 

 

 
 
 

 
 

BKK Contacts / Executive Officers 
 

Chairman 
Alex Kerrigan (8th Dan) 

amk.chief1950@gmail.com 
 

Treasurer  
Gareth Jones (1st Dan) 

gareth.m.jones1984@gmail.com 
 

Secretary 
Emma Markwell (4th Dan) 

emma_markwell@hotmail.com 
 

Executive Committee Members 
David Pickthall (7th Dan) 

Liam Keaveney (8th Dan) 
Andrew Turner (6thDan) 

Moss Ageli (5th Dan) 
Chris Davies (5th Dan) 

Christian Seal (5th Dan) 

Anil Tailor (4th Dan) 

James Miles (2nd Dan) 
 

www.gbkyokushinkai.com 
Members of the IFK (Kyokushin) 

 

Newsletter 
June 2023 

“Strength in 

Unity” 

団結の力 
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